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Info for Budget Committee Meeting
March 21, 2018

Item 6.  NPG for $1,150- m.a.r.y. Foundation. See attached NPG request. *****************************************************************************
Item 7.  NPG for $4,605.50- Tarzana Elementary School. See attached NPG request.
*****************************************************************************
Item 8. Request from our President to increase the budget for repair to our speakers. Last month we increase the cost of the speaker repairs to $320.00 to cover the cost of the estimate we received from Audio Repair Specialists. However that estimate did not cover the sales tax and a fee to pay by credit card. The added cost for sales tax on parts and credit card processing fees brings the total cost to $339.93, an increase of $19.93. See attached final invoice.
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Item 9. Request from Beautification Committee to fund ongoing costs of the Tarzana NC Banner program. 

Our NC currently has approximately 82 banners hanging on 41 poles (two to a pole) at multiple locations in Tarzana (mainly on Ventura Blvd). These banners are hung subject to limited time periods which are approved by the City of LA via permits obtained by our vendor AAA Flag & Banner. AAA is one of a limited number of vendors authorized to hang banners on street poles.

NC's are not charged permit fees, but AAA charges our NC $100 for obtaining permits. Permits are generally for about three month periods. If we can't get the permit for the next period (renew), because others request that location, our banners must be removed, stored and then re-hung when a replacement permit is obtained.

AAA also charges us a fee (approximately $750) for checking our banners once a quarter and making adjustments if there is a problem with the way they are hanging. In addition, if problems occur in the interim, we have to pay AAA and fee (approximately $400) to come out and repair damaged banners.

We continue to have discussions with AAA and are trying to better understand their cost structure. In addition, we plan to interview other LA City approved banner installers.

In the interim, the Committee is requesting authorization to have sufficient funds to cover the above mentioned costs for the balance of the fiscal year. Approving re-hanging and repairs can't wait for upcoming Budget Committee and Board meetings, but must be responded to immediately, or, we lose our opportunity for prime locations.

The funds requested are $1,500 for pole banner repair on an "as needed basis," $1,000 for processing permits, and, $2,250 for banner maintenance and removal/relocation. A total of $4,750.
****************************************************************************
Item 10. The Chair of the Beautification Committee is requesting $50, for the balance of the fiscal year, for miscellaneous committee expenses for such things as copies, printing, paper and office supplies. This items are purchased on an as needed basis.
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